
• XA-S2-A-80-L-P Simplex S2 • 10402727 Simplex SE
• 10602720 Simplex SE • 4102720 Simplex II SE
• 4102727 Simplex II SE • 9502720 Simplex II SE

Aftermarket Autolube Kits Product Retirement Notification

The RK-09152-1 through RK-09152-11E Autolube kits will be retired at the end of 2021. Existing inventory 
of those kits will be available for the remainder of 2021. Order acceptance based upon current inventory 
at the time of ordering. Once inventory has been depleted, they will no longer be available.  The four 
point Autolube kit with 36” lines, RK-09152-12, will continue to be available. 

FWAL NoLube™ Kits and RH Release FWAL Product Retirement Notification

Due to unforeseen supply chains issue, the FWAL NoLube™ service repair kits and right-hand release option 
will no longer be available after January 1st, 2022. NoLube™ FWAL users can update to the newer LowLube 
locks and install a lubrication tube that allows for easier lubrication. This is the current production FWAL 
lock system. Contact your SAF-HOLLAND account representative for the latest kit numbers to update your 
FWAL lock. Related to the NoLube™ lock supply constraint is the availability of the right hand release 
FWAL, which will also no longer be available. The retirement of the right-hand release FWAL applies to 
both the North American and Global markets. The FWAL NoLube™ was retired as a product in April 2018. 
Retired North American service kits include the following;

• RK-AL-A-L
• RK-AL-A-80-L
• RK-AL-11078

Important Info – November 2021

HOLLAND Fifth Wheels

Market Notification for Upcoming Fifth Wheel Product Changes

Aftermarket Simplex Fifth Wheel Product Retirement Notification

The Simplex S2, Simplex II SE, and select Simplex SE Fifth Wheel models will be retired at the end of 2021. 
Orders for the fully assembled fifth wheel products will be accepted until December 31st, 2021. Order 
acceptance will be based upon available inventory at the time the order is placed. The 10402720 Simplex SE 
will continue to be available for 2022, but will be retired at the end of 2022 or until inventory is depleted. 
Service components will continue be available for a limited time. Simplex models retiring at the end of 
2021 include the following;
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